5th Sunday of Easter April 24, 2016

Parish Volunteer Appreciation Dinner

The Parish Volunteer Appreciation Barbecue Dinner will be Sunday April 24 at 6:00 pm in the Linda Finn Center. BYOB if you would like something other than tea or water. Good food, good company, music and great fun will be on the menu. See you there!

Cookbook Update

Thank you so much for your fantastic response to this cookbook. We have sold 500+ cookbooks so far and still have plenty more in stock. We will not be selling/delivering cookbooks at the masses today BUT we have options for you to get them. They will be available at the Appreciation Dinner this Sunday, Apr. 24. Also, the following businesses in Horseshoe Bay are selling cookbooks for us: Bottle Shop, Bayside Market, Ace Hardware and Bay Pharmacy. You can also pick up cookbooks at the Parish Office from 8:30 am - 1:00 pm, Monday thru Friday. They will also be available the Socials on the first Saturday and Sunday of each month. (The next one will be May 7/8.) We also have cookbooks at St. John the Evangelist Gift Shop in Marble Falls. Their gift shop is open every Sunday from 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. If none of these options work, or if you have questions, please call Diane Snyder at 830-598-4349.



THE SOCIETY OF ST VINCENT DE PAUL

Conference of St. John/St. Paul Catholic Churches Serving the needy in zip codes 78654 and 78657

Phone (512) 755-3299 to request assistance or obtain information.

In the Gospel today, Jesus says to us: "Peace I leave with you; my peace I give to you." By your gift to the Society of St. Vincent de Paul you also say to those who are poor: "Peace I leave with you; my peace I give to you."

This weekend, April 30 & May 1, we will have our monthly 'Brown Bag" collection to aid the St. Vincent de Paul Society. All proceeds from this collection will go directly to the local conference, which is a joint effort of St. Paul's in Horseshoe Bay and St. John's in Marble Falls. The St. Paul/St. John conference only serves those people living in the 78654 & 78657 zip codes. There is a great need for help for the Society of St. Vincent de Paul. Their funds are limited and the financial needs are overwhelming. If you are contributing a check, please make it out to the St. Vincent de Paul Society. Every little bit helps! Thank you for your generosity.

First Holy Communion

On Sunday, May 1, 2016 we will be celebrating First Holy Communion at the 10:30 am Mass.

Welcome Father Tom Gibbon, CSP

Father Tom will celebrate Sunday, May 1st masses. Plan to attend.

"Living with the Holy Spirit"

Father Tom Gibbon, CSP will present a mission on The Holy Spirit, May 2nd & May 3rd, 2016. Come join us

National Day of Prayer - Burnet County

On May 5, 2016, various Christian congregations from the area will gather at the First Baptist Church Marble Falls, 901 Ventana Drive from 6-7PM to observe a Day of Prayer. Veterans from the area will be guests of Honor and are especially invited to attend. The gathering will be a combination of prayer, praise and worship song, tribute to Veterans and other patriotic events. All are invited to attend.

WWICS

Mark Your Calendars for WWICS' Spring Wine and Cheese General Meeting May 12

Evites have gone out to all women of the parish for wine and cheese at the Spring General Meeting of St. Paul's Women Working in Communion and Spirit (WWICS). The meeting is set for 5 p.m. May 12 in the Finn Family Life Center. Please R.S.V.P. to the Evite as soon as possible. If you have not received an Evite, please R.S.V.P. to Pat Schoch at 830-220-2201 by May 9.

Next week, April 25, 2016 will be our last Bible Study until the fall. Please plan to attend as we discuss the last few chapters in our book and make plans for our next study. Yesterday I visited with KK and once again that lady has amazed us. The chemo she had been taking is indeed working and her "count" was even lower than expected. Her throat is starting to clear and she can talk. Due to her very low immunity, it is not wise for her to attend church, etc. but it would be great if you drop her a card, send an e-mail or text her. She is so appreciative of all of our prayers...they are working!

We did not have a "quorum" for our book club in April so postponed the discussion of the book <u>The Rent Collector</u> until May 5th at 3:00 in the Finn Center. We will make plans for next year and determine if there is a better time and day to have our meetings. Also, we are hoping that several members will volunteer to take a month, select the book, and lead the discussion. That would involve eight people and eight books. I really appreciate any input you might provide. Thanks so much, May God continue to shower his blessings, Claudia

Day of Reflection at Eagle's Wings

Aging with Grace and Wisdom, a day of reflection, will be held May 10 from 9:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. at Eagle's Wings Retreat Center in Burnet. During this day, specific attention will be given to six spiritual tasks of aging: Letting go, No regrets, Meaning, Legacy, Forgiveness and Solitude. The cost is \$35, which includes a light breakfast and lunch. To pre-register, visit www.ewrc.org

Prayer Requests

Please pray for: Alan Alvarado, Dianne & Ken Jones, Clarice Herrington, Bob & Susan Fenlon, Susan Stevens, Linda Baker, Bill Bedortha, KK Rice, Eric Waltenbaugh, Roxanne Averill, Wesley Breedlove, Maddie Haffner, Carol Carson, Katie Bailey, Gordon Schlegel, Frank Matzinger, David Dawson, Marion Kneas, Gordon Breedlove, Edmon Maugham, Sharon Mickey, Chris Cleveland, Julia Guerra, Claire Hornung, Joe N. Jamail, Donia Caspersen, Marian J. Averyt, Jody Jamail, Tanya Raba, Linda Voss, Mildred Hayes, Christopher Wood, Bill Hutt, Marion Kneas, Joan Scheider, Anita Fey, Bailey King, Stacey Ashabranner, Sonny Blair, Katherine Matcham, Sharon Mickey, Brenda & Robin Keller, Mary Kalu, Jennifer Ramirez, Judy & Ed Steiniger, Sue Moss, Lynn Barrett, Barbara Erlenmeyer, Father Anthony Alphonse, Kenley Virdell, Diane Woodall, Pat Hull, Rebecca Butler, Jessie Bochat, Bill & Kathy O'Hanlon, Amy Cook Marganti, Dorothy Jean Waggoner, Mason Wiley, Sandy King, Amy Fey



Thank you for your generous contributions totaling \$7,934.00



Weekday Mass Schedule

April 23	John Hayes+	5:30 p.m.	April 30	Jeanne Smith	5:30 p.m.
April 24	David Dawson	8:30 a.m.	May 1	Jack Clifford+	8:30 a.m.
April 24	Dr. John Sheehan+	10:30 a.m.	May 1	David Dawson	10:30 a.m.
April 27	Ron Horkeimer+	5:30 p.m.	May 4	Carlos Martinez+	5:30 p.m.
April 28	Phouthong Vongvilay+	8:00 a.m.	May 5	Charles Cannatella+	8:00 a.m.
April 29	David Dawson	8:00 a.m.	May 6	Dennis Wilde+	8:00 a.m.

Liturgical Ministers

April 23 5:30 p.m.

Lectors- Trudi Leddy, Jim Jamail E.M. - Emily Gaylord, Barbara Shields, Kathy Jamail

Ushers - Barry Zinz, Bill Gaylord Sacristan & Altar Server - Gary Olfers

April 24 8:30 a.m.

Lectors - Diana Virdell, Elizabeth Zarsky E.M. - Pat Heilman, Valorie Becker, Theresa Phillips Ushers - Jerry Pawelek, Dick Heilman Sacristan - Theresa Phillips Altar Server - Fred Phillips

April 24 10:30 a.m.

Lectors- Penny Breedlove, Robert Goodall E.M. - Brian Limoges, Nonny Limoges, Guy Fournier Ushers- Ed Wenzel, Tom Engler Sacristan- Pat Quinlan Altar Server- Ed Stemac

Happy Birthday

We wish a Happy Birthday to Greg Frazier who will be celebrating his birthday on April 23rd. Barbara Shields will celebrate her birthday on April 24th. Happy Birthday!

Happy Anniversary

We would like to extend a Happy Anniversary wish to Bill & Mary Kay Bedortha who will celebrate their 53rd wedding anniversary on April 27! Happy Anniversary!

Please pray for those in our Armed Services

Staff Sgt. Josh Zabierek	Master Sgt. Steven O. Wiley	Matthew Anderson, USN
Army Spc. Warren Andrews	SFC Erick DeAlba	Lt. Christopher Carr
Sgt. Corey K. Bradford	Staff Sgt. Adam Long	SFC Mary McLean
1st Lt. Sean Zarsky, USAF	2nd Lt. Hannah Zarsky, USAF	Branden Carlson
Major Andrew Bochat	Lt. Col. Maria Bochat	SPC James Balestrini
Captain Eric Barton	Captain Heather Barton	LCDR Darby Gray
Spc. Jeremy Ross	-	• •

St. Paul the Apostle Parish

201 DALTON CIRCLE P. O. BOX 8019 HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657

MASSES

Saturday at 5:30 p.m. Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. Wednesday at 5:30 p.m. Thursday & Friday at 8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Wednesday & Saturday - 4:45 - 5:15 p.m.

ADORATION

First Fridays - 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., followed by Benediction

Phone: 830-598-8342 Fax: 830-598-1274 Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Church Email: stpaul@zeecon.com Pastor Email: rmpatino@aol.com

Deacon John De La Garza: 512-771-6627 inksgranite@yahoo.com

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org Paulist Fathers Website: www.paulist.org St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299

Pastor - Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P.

Deacon - John De La Garza

Parish Business Administrator - Debbie Nix/Sandy Gracia

PASTORAL COUNCIL

President - Frank Trogus 830-596-8470

Finance Council Chair – Brian Limoges 806-886-0335

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis 512-694-8945 emellis@nctv.com

Faith Formation: Mandy Salazar 830-377-1687 Paula Wingate 830-598-8190

Maintenance – Homer Ahr 830-598-2991

Stewardship & Finn Family Life Center –Bill Bedortha 830-598-5930

Music – Mary Williams 325-388-9120

The Samaritans...reaching out – Ron Balsam 830-693-3084

Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon 830-598-9364

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers

"By a clearer insight and amore exact appreciation of the economy of Divine Grace they will bring out more distinctly the great practical truth which underlies the whole supernatural order: that there can be no act tending towards our true destiny which is not preceded by a movement of divine grace." [On the Mission of New Religious Communities, 1876]

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe something miraculous has happened, please phone Father Paul Robichaud, CSP, at 202-269-2519 and tell him your story.